Society of the Honor Guard,
Tomb of the Unknown Soldier (SHGTUS)

Centennial (TUS100) News Update

November 1, 2020 — Centennial Tidbit #4 (American Rose Garden), #5 (Maryhill Museum),
and #6 (St. Paul’s) Released

The next three video interviews in our Centennial Tidbit series has been released.

#4 — American Rose Garden. We want to thank ARS and Marilyn Wellan for taking the time to
talk to us about their involvement with the national commemoration of the Centennial of the
Tomb of the Unknown Soldier in November 2021, and specifically the Never Forget Garden.

https://youtu.be/gFZHOhYalik

#5 — Maryhill Museum of Art. Our thanks to Louise Palermo, the Curator of Education, as she
talks about this year’s involvement in the National Salute Project and what they are doing in the
state of Washington.

https://youtu.be/y2NPMIBWTPM

#6 — St. Paul's Episcopal Church. Retired Lieutenant Commander Jerry Frazier, USN talks
about how his community comes together to bring the National Salute to rural Oregon.

https://youtu.be/ADhU5cH1FEk

For more information please contact SHGTUS Public Affairs at publicaffiairs@tombguard.org
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